

## VILLAGE OF SARANAC

## NOTICE OF PROPOSED GRANT SUBMITTAL FOR SCHEID PARK IMPROVEMENTS

On Monday, March 25, 2024 at 7:00 p.m., the Saranac Village Council will hold a Special Meeting to discuss the submittal of a Michigan Natural Resources Trust Fund grant application. The proposed grant application is for improvements to Scheid Park, and aligns with the recently updated Village of Saranac Five-Year Park & Recreation Plan.

The public is welcome to attend, to provide input and/or ask questions. Questions and comments will also be received prior to the meeting by contacting Becky at 616.642.6324 or <a href="mailto:saranacoffice@gmail.com">saranacoffice@gmail.com</a>.

Becky Straubel, Village Treasurer 616.642.6324